
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Lulworth                    Term: Term 3 2022-2023              Topic: Victorian London 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Lulworth have had a fantastic term, what a 

great start to the year! 

 

In English we have continued with Sherlock 

Holmes. Students have enjoyed finding out 

more about the Victorian times. Within writing 

we have been learning how to form and use 

capital letters correctly. 

 

In Maths we have been using maths link 

cubes to help us work out multiplication and 

addition sums.  

 

 

Lulworth have been busy in the kitchen. 

linking English to Cooking, we have made 

Victorian recipes such as Victoria sponge 

cakes and spotted dick.  

 

Lulworth continue to enjoy the trips out 

especially Thatcham lakes for birdwatching 

and feeding the ducks. There have been 

some enjoyable trips to the local park using 

the new play equipment.  

 

 

‘All systems go’ for the car valet service, it is 

booked up right until March and the new 

interest in birdwatching and feather finding 

has really taken ‘flight’! 

 

Students have enjoyed visits to climbing 

where their climbing skills are reaching ‘new 

heights’. 

 

Have a lovely February break  

Lulworth team       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  Dates & Points to remember: 
Last day of term: Friday 10th February 2023 

First day back: Monday 20th February 2023 

Last day of term for Easter: 31st March 2023 


